

Westvale Primary School

"Striving for Excellence, Caring for All"

Headteacher: Mrs A Afflick

☑ Melverley Road, Kirkby, L32 0RQ

☎(0151) 477 8470 Fax: (0151) 477 8471

→ westvale@knowsley.gov.uk

www.westvaleprimary.co.uk

Our Ref. AA / HS

10 September 2020

Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s)

We are delighted to inform you that our Westvale Breakfast Club will re-open on Wednesday 16th September at 8.00am. There will however be a number of new arrangements to follow to minimise risks in our current circumstances since Covid-19. The Breakfast Club will now be run on a registration/booking-in system. You can register your interest by either telephoning (0151-477 8470) or emailing school (westvale@knowsley.gov.uk). You can book in for any number of days per week (max. 5 days Mon-Fri) and payment must be made in advance i.e. by the Friday before. You can pay either for the whole week, whole month, whole term in advance (with any absences being adjusted for you), and payment should be placed in the small yellow envelopes (provided by school). The payment will remain at the good value price of £1 per child per day i.e. £5 per child for the whole week etc.

Breakfast Club staff will meet your child at the pedestrian gate on Melverley Road (where Reception class normally come in/go out). The children will be sat in class bubbles for a healthy breakfast served at their table and then taken to their class bubble for the start of their school day by staff. If you are interested, you would need to have the registration/booking form completed and returned to school by the morning of Tuesday 15th September.

We thank you for your patience and continued support at this challenging time for all.

Yours sincerely

A. Afflick

Head Teacher













